
 
 
 
12/30/22 
 
Dear Families, 
 
This message is to notify you that due to significant flooding caused by a broken pipe in the 
heating system in the upper wing (classrooms 26, 27, 28, 29, 30 and the Gymnasium) of 
Mastricola Elementary School, there will be no school for students of Mastricola Elementary 
School on January 3, 2023.  
 
All schools, other than Mastricola Elementary School, will return from vacation on Tuesday, 
January 3, 2023.  Mastricola Elementary School will begin school on Wednesday, January 4, 2023. 
 
The school district’s maintenance and custodial staff along with outside contractors are working as 
quickly and thoroughly as possible to repair/replace damaged materials. 
 
All of the fourth-grade classrooms are impacted and will be temporarily relocating to James 
Mastricola Upper Elementary School.  Families of fourth grade students will receive a separate 
email later in the week with more specific information to share with your students about the 
temporary relocation. 
 
As always, the staff at Mastricola Elementary School is ready to support our students and help 
make this transition as smooth as possible.  Please reach out with any questions. 
 
The shaded area is the section effected by the HVAC leak and is currently closed. 
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The area in RED at JMUES is where the displaced students from MES will be placed during 
the total cleanup, renovation, and restoration of Mastricola Elementary School.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 


